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Smith’s Fork Campground Road Improvements Project  

All Pro Asphalt, the City’s contractor, has completed the Smith’s Fork Campground Road 
Improvements Project. The road has been leveled and resurfaced with a new asphalt 
overlay. In the coming months, the Parks Department will backfill areas around the 
road with dirt and gravel to ensure a smooth transition to the new grade. 

 

 



Lagoons/Residuals Cleaning Project  

The City’s contractor has completed the Lagoons/Residuals Cleaning Project at the 
water treatment plant. Removing accumulated residuals and sediment (sludge) restored 
their capacity and ability to manage water treatment byproducts, ensuring their 
continued functionality. 

 

 
City Hall Schedule 
City Hall will be closed Thursday, November 28 and Friday, November 29 in observance 
of Thanksgiving.   
 
City Hall will also be closed December 24 and 25 in observance of the Christmas holiday 
and December 31 and January 1 for New Year’s.  


